Liberty Bell School PTA Meeting

5/9/2013

Denise Miller called the meeting to order at 9:15 am.

Board Members present: Denise Miller, Shawn Kressler, Kim Adams, Amy Wilkins

Absent Board Members - Connie Mantz & Patricia Allen.

Mr. Samuel Hafner, Principal, was not available - off campus.

School Business:

- *Volunteer Breakfast Scheduled for June 4th.
- *Play Day May 16th rain date May 17th. There will be an area designated for eating lunch outside with the students for safety reasons. Kristen Bruck asked if clearances are required to help with payday. Clearances are NOT required.
- *There were great reviews on the Bee Assembly. The students had a lot of fun learning thru the assembly, classroom discussions and workshops. Mr. Cliff Sunflower is scheduled to come back next year for Earth Day assembly on April 22nd.
- *Teacher Appreciation is going great. Denise thanked all that contributed to making it a success.
- *Spring Festival is next Friday, May 17th. The Big Ticket raffles baskets are new this year and include, Disney Hopper passes, Panera Bread, One Republic concert tickets, Frampton's Guitar Circus & Revolutions. Winner does not have to be present to win basket for the Big Ticket baskets. There are also 10 to 12 raffle baskets. Thanks to MJ Boesch, Beth Haussmann & Cindy Confalone for all their work for the baskets. You MUST BE PRESENT to win the regular baskets. Mr. Schwartz from a local boy scouts troop will have a table for boys to learn more about boy scouts and

join. Mrs. Benner will be there with her treats for sale. Megan Paugh will have the Alex's Lemonade Stand. There will be tickets for the balloon animals for sale at the wristband table.

*Inside Scoop Spirit Night - Confirmed date of June 6th from 6pm - 9 pm. There will be "celebrity" scoopers .

*The PTA is looking for volunteers for next year to help with back to school copying and kindergarten orientation. Kelly Fitzmaurice stepped down from chair pocket organizer. She will print out instructions on how to run the chair pocket cleaning/fixing. A committee will need to be formed and a small budget of approximately \$50 to cover the cost of any sewing supplies that the volunteers need.

Alex's Lemonade stand also is running a contest to help with the goal to earn \$1000 for Alex's Lemonade stand. The classroom that makes the most money will win the chance to throw water balloons at the teachers.

* Denise Miller asked the PTA members to vote on the new PTA Board for next year:

President - Denise Miller, 1st VP - Connie Mantz, 2nd VP - Shawn Kressler, Treasurer - Patricia Allen, Recording Secretary - Patty Spitzer, Corresponding Secretary - Kyle Gangewere

The new board was approved by the members.

* Denise Miller Denise called the meeting adjourned @ 9:28 am.